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SRI SATHYA SAI BABA ORGANIZATION IN CANADA

MESSAGE OF APPRECIATION

“Academic knowledge alone is of no great value. It may help one to earn a livelihood. But, education should go beyond the preparation for earning a living. It should prepare one for the challenges of life morally and spiritually. It is because human values are absent in "educated" persons that we find them steeped in anxiety and worry.” --Sathya Sai Baba
This is the reason why our beloved Bhagawan gave us the programme of Sathya Sai Education in Human Values (SSEHV).  Baba says that education has two aspects: one related to external and worldly education, referred to as bookish knowledge and the second known as “Educare” which is related to practicing human values in everyday life thereby recognizing the all pervading divinity.  These basic human values of Truth, Right Conduct, Peace, Love and Non-violence are inherent in every human being.  But somewhere along the line we have forgotten the inherent values and Swami says that this is the reason for the sad situation in the world today.  How can this be corrected?

Baba knows that habits die hard and it is very difficult to mend the ways of grown ups.  So He focuses on children who are the most precious treasures and future leaders of the world.  SSEHV combines academic excellence with human excellence.  Sathya Sai Schools all over the world have adopted an integrated approach to teach SSEHV with the curriculum.

Well, our duty does not end there.  Each one of us should strive to spread the message of SSEHV into the community and that’s what Mrs Kumudini Lakshman has done.

Mrs Kumudini Lakshman wanted to equip herself for this task – she went to the Institute of Sathya Sai Education, Thailand and got trained in teaching SSEHV.  When she returned to Saskatoon, after her training, her quest started.  Her entrance into the public school system did not happen overnight.  It happened due to the persistence and patience of Mrs.Lakshman.  She has succeeded in getting the SSEHV programme into the school system and has been teaching SSEHV for the past five years.  She is a volunteer teacher, teaching full time.  Her efforts, sincerity of purpose and the transformation, the programme brought in the children, led to her being nominated and being awarded as a Special Teacher.

Both of us, on behalf of the Sri Sathya Sai Baba Organization in Canada, take great pleasure in congratulating Mrs Kumudini Lakshman for the honor she received and the recognition thereby conferred on the SSEHV programme.  On behalf of the Organization, we gratefully acknowledge the selfless service you are doing for the society.  May Bhagawan guide you to continue this wonderful seva.  
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